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To whom it may concern:

We would like to express our concern for the bylaw being passed in regards to the ownership of trailers in our
township.

We are a beach community where residents have both utility and recreational trailers and having a limit of one per
property is unrealistic and unreasonable.

Laws and bylaws are meant to serve the needs and rights of the citizens of the community not infringe on them.

It is not unusual for property owner to own a utility trailer for hauling wood etc but to also own one to transport a
boat to the water. Having one or the other only is not feasible.

We ask that you consider the community you serve and make bylaws accordingly.

Thanks!

Rob and Marcie Kuepfer

Sent from my iPhone


